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Cancellation of Shared Ride Service




Due to the uncertainty of the pandemic Covid – 19 we at Shuttle Express have made the difficult decision to withdraw our door-to-door, scheduled, and charter services of daily operations. Our main concern is the safety of our customers as well as our drivers. The State of Washington has implemented very strict rules and regulations in regards to safe and social distancing guidelines which we abide by. 

At this time, we have no future plans to provide Shuttle Express Washington Utilities and Transportation authorized services to or from Seattle Tacoma International Airport.
 
We understand these services have been a preferred source of transportation in the greater Seattle, Everett and Tacoma areas. Over the past months in partnership with Bayview Limos to continue providing these preferred services our two companies have jointly implemented our Economy Small Car, Private Black Car and Private Xvan services. Bayview will continue to offer this quality, affordable service with Shuttle Express 2 to all our clients in and around the Puget Sound areas. 


Safe travels from all of us at Shuttle Express
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